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Recently the two Lamorinda Branches of SIRS joined together for a 
BBQ at St. Mary's College. In addition to great food and camaraderie, 
President Emeritus of St. Mary's College, Brother Anderson, gave a 
talk on Moraga, St. Mary's and their mutual histories. 
 
SIRS is an organization for retired men. We meet one Wednesday 
each month for lunch and a speaker. In addition we have groups 
providing opportunities in various activities: golf, bridge, bocce ball, 
tennis, walking and many others. For additional information call Pete 
Giers, 254-4667, or Phil Arth, 376-3784. 
 

 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com 
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